          
Our Canoeing Trip to the Canal

Today our class went canoeing to the Canal with Celbridge Paddlers. When we got there we went in and got changed. We were told to sit in the boats and we got a little lesson on how to paddle properly. At first when we got in the water there were a few collisions. We were told to “raft up” which means to hold onto everyone’s boat in a straight line. Then the last two people stood up in their boat and walked across the top of the boats and a few of us went for a dip. Then we did some races against each other. At the end we were allowed to tip our boat over and capsize it was really fun. I would definitely recommend it for other people.
